
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall 2020 Plan: 
 

We are desperately seeking the balance between safety and necessity. We want to do 
everything in our power to protect your student and your family during this time. However, we 
believe that your student needs a safe place away from home where they can belong. To help 

be that place for as many students as possible, we are making a few changes this fall. 
 
 
COVID-19 Precautions:  
For the first few weeks, we will be gathering 100% outside, as the weather allows. As we 

gather outside some precautions that will be taken are: 

- All staff and volunteers will be wearing masks (students are highly encouraged to do the 

same). 

- Seating areas, equipment, and surfaces will be sanitized regularly throughout the night. 

- All components of our night have been modified to social distance while still doing all 

the things we value at Warehouse.  

As the weather turns and we are forced inside, along with the above methods, additional 

precautions taken will be: 

- Masks will be required for all students. 

- We will gather in the Worship Center, rather than W200, to provide ample space to 

distance. 

- Students’ temperature will be checked (via forehead thermometer) before entrance into 

the building. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
FAQ’s: 
 
Q: What if I’m still not comfortable sending my student? 
 A: I applaud and support that tough decision. I still want to support you! We will be 
“pre-packaging” our services for the foreseeable future, so the teaching and worship portions 
of our time will be pre-recorded and available for your student to watch at home. Also, if you 
want to come and observe a Warehouse night to feel out for yourself if you are comfortable 
sending your student, please reach out! I would love to have you! 
 
Q: How did you make this plan?  
 A: Taking ques from schools, our Sunday morning plan, and other youth groups, we 
created this plan as a team of staff, interns, and volunteers. The plan was then run by a 
member of the Ottawa County Health Department to verify that we were in alignment with 
them.  
 
Q: What if a student who attends tests positive? 
 A: Every week, your student will register, so we will be able to contact everyone who 
was exposed to that student that night to notify them that they may have been exposed. Once 
we are indoors, we will be implementing the “Move as a Group” mentality. So, your student 
will only be exposed to their direct group (between 10-15 students max).  
 
Q: What if my student forgets their mask? 
 A: No worries! We will have plenty of extras on hand to give to anyone who forgets. 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
Times and Locations: 
 -Middle School Warehouse (6th-8th) 

Spring Lake campus: Sundays from 5:00-6:30pm    

(starting September 13) 

  Coopersville campus: Wednesdays from 6:30-8:00pm  

(starting September 16) 

-High School Warehouse (9th-12th) 

Sundays from 7:00-8:30pm  

(starting September 13) 

(all high schoolers meet together at the Spring Lake campus)  

 


